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Voting Period: Monday, February 10, 2014 at 9:00 a.m. to Friday, Friday February 21, 2014 at 5:00 p.m. 

Online voting will take place on ROSI (www.rosi.utoronto.ca) and through a secured website for post graduate medical trainees. 
  

 
Graduate Students, Constituency I (Humanities and Social Sciences) 
 
Caitlin Campisi 
 
As a PhD student in Humanities, Social Sciences and Social Justice 
Education at OISE/UT, I successfully advocated for increased 
student representation in departmental governance. As OISE 
representative on the Graduate Students’ Union, I was chosen to 
represent all graduate students on the Council on Student Services, 
where I advocated against ancillary fee increases. As your Governor, 
I’ll be a critical voice for all graduate students, advocating to 
increase graduate student funding, defend academic freedom, and 
increase resources for international students, student-parents, and 
mental health services. Vote Caitlin Campisi on ROSI for Governing 
Council on February 10-21, 2014.  
www.strikingly.com/caitlincampisigc  
 

Michael Dick 
 
I am a PhD Candidate in Information Studies at the Faculty of 
Information with a background in media, communications, and 
information technology. I am currently a member of faculty, SGS, and 
university-wide academic appeals boards, and previously served on the 
Academic Board, the Graduate Education Council, and on multiple 
subcommittees of both. In addition, I am an experienced student leader, 
having served as a Vice President and as President of my faculty's 
Doctoral Students' Association. As a member of Governing Council, I 
would leverage my expertise in academic affairs to build mutually 
beneficial relationships between graduate students and the 
administration. 
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